
Water/Utility Report 

Submitted by:  Joan Licari 

Metropolitan Water District Rebates: 

http://socalwatersmart.com/ 

The SoCal Water$mart 2014-2015 commences on June 1, 2014 and ends on June 30, 

2015 for Metropolitan Water District's residential water rebate customers. All of the 

same products and rebates from the previous program are still available. There are no 

changes in the requirements from the previous program and rebates offered by local 

water agencies are available through the "Estimate My Rebate" tool. 

Effective June 1, 2014, rebate incentives are being enhanced for High Efficiency Toilets 

with a 1.28 GPF to $100. 

Effective May 14, 2014, turf removal rebates are being offered starting at $2.00 per 

square foot. 

Effective October 15, 2013, rebates are being offered for Rain Barrels and Soil 

Moisture Sensor Systems. 

 

Coming Local Hazardous Waste Collection Events: 

July 12, 2014 La Puente:  At La Puente Park, 501 N. Glendora, La Puente 

July 12, 3014 La Habra Heights:  At Hacienda Park, Hacienda Blvd. and Encanada, La 

Habra Heights. 

 

http://socalwatersmart.com/index.php/qualifyingproducts/rain-barrels
http://socalwatersmart.com/index.php/qualifyingproducts/sms-res
http://socalwatersmart.com/index.php/qualifyingproducts/sms-res

